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Per HLC requirements, EMU must maintain accurate records of courses reviewed and approved 
to be offered online.  Courses delivered online before Winter 2020 (i.e., before the pandemic) 
are pre-approved for online delivery; in addition, courses previously approved for online delivery 
through the input process but not offered online before Winter 2020 are also approved to be 
offered online.  
 
If not pre-approved for online delivery, a school/department must submit a course revision 
proposal to seek approval. To expedite this process in the College of Arts and Sciences, the 
following is CAC’s recommendation to the Dean for batch approving course revisions that seek 
to add online delivery as an approved modality: 
 
For the duration of the 2022-23 academic year, CAC recommends approval for all course 
revision proposals that only seek to add online delivery as an approved delivery modality.  We 
support an expedited process whereby these specific proposals are approved at the 
department/school level then routed directly to the CAS Dean’s office for approval.  We request 
that the Dean seek CAC input before rejecting any proposals.  Normal input procedures for 
these types of course revisions proposals should resume beginning in Fall 2023. 


